
When we will go on pilgrimage by foot from Mount Zion to 
Bethlehem on the Holy Night, we will gladly take you and your 
prayer intentions with us on our way!

More information about this and how you can help children and 
young people in Bethlehem can be found on our website:

www.Dormitio.net
We wish you all the blessings of the Christmas season!
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